
HOUSE BILL 1055      AMENDENT A09921 
PRINTER’S NO. 1665     SPONSOR:  Sen. Gordner 
 
 
 
     Since the passage of House Bill 1055, as well as this Committee’s consideration of the 
companion bill, Senate Bill 1069 (Browne), discussions have been on-going with the 
Administration and affected groups. 
 
     The amendment is mostly technical to reconcile the two bills with two exceptions. 
 
     Chapter 3, relating to registration of PEO’s, is eliminated. 
 
     The amendment further specifies that PEO’s must supply confidential employee information 
to the Pennsylvania Workers’ Compensation Rating Bureau as required to comply with existing 
statutory requirements, and that such information is not considered public records under the 
Right-to-Know Law. 
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